<Insert Manager’s Name>,

I would like to request your approval to complete the Faster Payments Professional Certificate program.

As the payments industry continues to move towards faster payments, it’s important for <Organization> to understand the risk impact and compliance obligations of this high-growth area of the financial industry. The Faster Payments Professional (FPP) Certificate is powered by Nacha, The Faster Payments Council and the Payments Associations and provides a holistic view of faster payments and current offerings in the marketplace.

By earning the FPP certificate, I hope to help <Organization> better understand and navigate the risks and challenges surrounding faster payments. Topics covered in the program include:

· Faster Payments Legal & Regulatory Compliance 
· Clearing, Exchange & Settlement
· Liquidity, Reconciliation & Reporting
· Notifications, Disclosures & Remediation
· Fraud & Risk Management

The certificate program is offered on-demand so I will be able to work through the training on my own time and at a pace that fits <Organization>’s needs. I will need to complete three training modules which are purchased separately for <$295 Member/$590 Non-Member> each. The total cost for all three modules will be <$885 Member/$1,770 Non-Member>. <As an AAP/APRP I can also earn continuing education credits for completing the program.>

You can find information on the FPP Certificate program on EPCOR’s website. (https://www.epcor.org/fpp)

Thank you for your consideration. The first FPP Certificate module is available now, so I can get started at as soon as I receive approval.

Sincerely,

<Name/Signature>


